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Utah State Board of Education Leadership Statement on Educational Equity Rule  
  

SALT LAKE CITY – In today’s meeting the Utah State Board of Education voted to make administrative 
rule R277-328 Educational Equity in Schools effective starting August 9.  

The Board appreciates the incredible amount of diverse feedback it received. The Board was very 
excited to have an unprecedented amount of interest and engagement resulting in over 300 pages of 
public comment. The Board thanks all who provided public comment over the last several months of an 
engaged public process.  

The Board plans to continue to engage with all stakeholders as this administrative rule moves forward to 
the implementation stage.  

The Board looks forward to future engagements and opportunities to work with all the great 
stakeholders and advocates for Utah students.  
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